

September 21, 2015

MEMORANDUM

TO: District Board of Trustees

FROM: Jim Murdaugh, President

SUBJECT: TCC Foundation - Naming Opportunity

Item Description

The TCC Foundation would like approval from the DBOT for a naming opportunity.

Overview and Background

Dr. Al Deeb donated almost \$260,000 in specialty surgical instrumentations to TCC's Surgical Tech Program. This has been a wonderful addition as it gives our students practice with the instruments they will be using in a surgical setting. As such, the Healthcare Education Staff and TCC Foundation would like to name the surgical lab at Ghazvini to honor Dr. Deeb's generous donation.

Past Actions by the Board

Per TCC's Policies and Procedures, the DBOT approves all naming opportunities for the College.

Funding/Financial Implications

There are no Funding/Financial Implications arising from this standard monthly report.

Staff Resource

Heather Mitchell

Recommended Action

Vote required.



Memorandum

TO: Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College

FROM: Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development

Executive Director, TCC Foundation

DATE: September 8, 2015

RE: Surgical Tech Lab, Ghazvini Center for Health Care Education

As you know, Dr. Al Deeb donated almost \$260,000 in specialty surgical instrumentations to TCC's Surgical Tech Program. This has been a wonderful addition as it gives our students practice with the instruments they will be using in a surgical setting.

As such, the Healthcare Education Staff and Foundation staff would like to name the surgical tech lab at Ghazvini to honor Dr. Deeb's generous donation.

We have consulted with the donor and suggest the following to the President of Tallahassee Community College and the TCC District Board of Trustees for the name:

Al Elias Deeb, MD and Family Surgical Services Lab